Lighthouse Crossing HOA Quarterly Meeting January 22, 2024

15 homeowners were in attendance in addition to four Board members and Donna Hemphill from Legum & Norman..

As of January 22, 2024 a total of 59 households have signed and returned the email authorization form. We need 100% agreement in order for email to be used as an official means of communication.

Envirotech is running pumps 24 hours because of the cold weather.

Pumps 3 and 4 will be pulled for planned maintenance

Tony Meroline has been appointed Code Enforcement Officer for the Town of Selbyville.

\$200.00 donations for using Church space to hold HOA meeting has been approved for 2023 and 2024..

Approved by law changes have been sent to the attorney for revision

We still do not have the required 75% of homeowners to give written consent for revisions to the Declarations. 95 households must return the written ballots.

11 storage agreements have been returned

The audit billing statement will be applied to 2023